
  

 

COMPLIANCE / ENGINEERING / REMEDIATION 

 

LT Environmental  Inc. 

820 Megan Avenue, Unit B 
Rifle, Colorado  81650 

T 970.285.9985 / F 970.285.2467 

October 10, 2013 

Mr. Alex Fischer 
West Environmental Supervisor 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 

RE: Form 4 – Sundry Notice - Voloshin-Morton 1-8  
 Source Release Findings Summary & Remedial Action Plan 
 Spill Tracking Numbers: 2231691 & 2231799 
   

Dear Mr. Fischer:  

On behalf of Peakview Operating, LLC. (Peakview) LT Environmental, Inc. (LTE) is submitting 
this letter as a notice of updating the remedial activities schedule at the Voloshin-Morton 1-8 
(Site).  Peakview will begin excavation activities of all observed/identified hydrocarbon 
impacted soil and removal of contaminated groundwater at the Site as soon as the first 1 to 2 feet 
of soil is sufficiently frozen as to minimize the surface damage to the adjacent property, pursuant 
to the formalized access agreement with the adjacent property owner.   Excavation activities will 
be completed no later than November 22, 2013. Excavation and soil sampling will be conducted 
in accordance with all applicable rules and regulations.  Additionally, the removed hydrocarbon 
impacted soil will be replaced with clean soil from the adjacent field.  All excavated soil and 
recovered groundwater will be disposed of properly.   

Please feel free to contact LT Environmental Inc. (970.285.9985) with any questions or concerns 
associated with schedule. 

Sincerely, 

LT ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

                                

        

Chris McKisson,      Robert D. Fishburn, P.G. 
Project Environmental Scientist   Sr. Hydrogelogist 


